

SUBCOMMITTEE CHAIR
SHARON E. MANSON
SUBCOMMITTEE VICE CHAIR

BRIAN F. HUBER

BOARD CHAIRRICHARD H. SNYDER **BOARD VICE CHAIR**

VAL E. FRANCIS

SUBCOMMITTEE MEMBERS

L. GENE BRUSHART ERVIN S. CRAFT

DOE DEPUTY DESIGNATED FEDERAL OFFICIALJOEL BRADBURNE

DOE FEDERAL COORDINATORGREG SIMONTON

SITE LEGACY SUBCOMMITTEE

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 15, 2012 @ 7:00 P.M. ROOM 160

AGENDA

- CONTINUING DEVELOPMENT OF SPEAKERS BUREAU STRATEGY
- DISCUSSION
- PLAN OF ACTION

ADJOURN

SUPPORT SERVICES

EHI CONSULTANTS
PHONE: 740.289.5249
FAX: 740-289-1578
EMAIL: JULIE@PORTS-SSAB.ORG



SITE LEGACY SUBCOMMITTEE

MEETING SUMMARY
FEBRUARY 15, 2012 • 7:00 p.m.
THE OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY ENDEAVOR CENTER
1862 SHYVILLE ROAD, PIKETON, OH 45661

Subcommittee Members Present: Sharon Manson, Subcommittee Chair, Brian Huber, Subcommittee Vice-Chair, Gene Brushart, Stan Craft

SSAB Subcommittee Members Absent: None

Other SSAB Members Present: Dick Snyder Board Chair, Val Francis Board Vice-Chair, Shirley Bandy, Dan Minter, Cristy Renner

U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) and contractors: Joel Bradburne, Greg Simonton, DOE; Rick Greene, Restoration Services, Inc. (RSI); Karen Price, Marc Jewett, Jennifer Chandler, Eric Woods, Fluor-B&W Portsmouth (FBP)

Liaisons: None

Support Staff: Julie Galloway, Cindy Lewis, Eric Roberts, EHI Consultants (EHI)

Public: None

Manson opened the meeting.

1. Discussion:

Question/Comment:	Answer:
<i>Manson:</i> The DOE public meetings have	
been good. I have been getting calls from	
small groups asking me to speak at their	
meetings. Sometime soon, I would like to	
see public tours.	
If you are interested in speaking to	Francis: Bandy could let groups know that
groups let us know and we will make a	we have people willing to speak at their
list.	meetings.
	Bandy: Our subcommittee could call and
	let them know we have speakers available.

Our subcommittee does not know where we fit in right now. Should we still be trying to get items for a museum?	
Renner: If there were public tours, what ages could attend? I know a 12-year-old that would love to go on a tour at the plant.	Price: We just had a tour with 18-year-olds. Minter : I think next year that might be
plant.	worked out.
Snyder: If we send someone to speak to a group, does Simonton have to approve it?	Simonton: We would approve a standard presentation for everyone to use when speaking.
Huber: A physical tour is better than a virtual tour. Could a control room be preserved to put in a museum? It would be a great thing to include. Can they save buildings like the mushroom building to use? One of the greatest things is the green space around the site. I do not see any plans to preserve a green space that could be set aside and have small parks. These are the things worth saving.	Francis: Draft some kind of recommendation to save a control room.

Manson: Meeting adjourned